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Contaminated Gas Stations Task 
Force Report 
 
Split Tax Rate Challenges for Brownfield Sites 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration provide a report to Executive Committee outlining options 
for, and challenges with, setting a split tax rate for brownfield sites. 

History 

• At the July 12, 2010, Contaminated Gas Stations Task Force meeting, the 
July 5, 2010, Deputy City Manager’s Office report 2010DCM056, 
Contaminated Gas Stations Task Force Revised Strategy, was 
considered. 

• Refer to the above report for background information available on-line at 
www.edmonton.ca/meetings 
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